

RECEIVEL

NOV 1 5 2010

Dept of Public Works

November 12, 2010

City of Racine Attn: Tom Eeg 730 Washington Avenue Racine, WI 53403

Dear Tom,

We would like to extend our contract with the City of Racine. The contract would include the Annex Building, City Hall, Safety Building and the DPW Field Office for another one year period. This extension would be for the time period of March 31, 2011 through March 31, 2012. We will not be increasing our rates at this time.

If you have any questions, please feel free to give us a call at (262) 833-9797.

Sincerely,

Dennis O'Brien

President